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DATE: 2022 January 10 
TO: High Prairie Clinical Staff 
FROM: A. Brent Mendez, Regional Laboratory Chief, GPRH. 
RE: Resumption of Transfusion Associated Antibody Screens at High Prairie Health Complex 

 
PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 

 
 
Key Message 

• The equipment issues communicated out on December 8th, 2021 have been resolved and transfusion 
medicine testing at the High Prairie Health Complex can be reinstated. 

 
Background 

• The Capture R Workstation in the laboratory at High Prairie Health Complex is utilized to perform 
antibody screens for transfusion medicine testing prior to provision of red cells.  Validation of 
replacement equipment has been completed successfully and processes for monitoring ongoing 
functionality have been increased. 

 
How this will impact you 

• Turn around times for transfusion medicine testing will improve. 
 
Effective 

• Immediately 
 
Questions/Concerns 

• Allahna Elahie, Transfusion Safety Coordinator, allahna.elahie@aplabs.ca 
• Tanya McKelvey, Transfusion Medicine Regional Tech II, tanya.mckelvey@aplabs.ca 
• Brent Mendez, MD, Regional Laboratory Medicine Chief, Grande Prairie Regional Hospital,  

825-412-4355, allen.mendez@aplabs.ca  
 
Approved by 

• Susan Nahirniak, MD, Associate Medical Director APL  North Sector, Medical Director of Provinical 
Transfusion and Transplantation Medicine APL. 
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